Business Phone: 807-481-2536

FAX: 807-481-2511

Red Gut Reserve

P.O. Box 68 Fort Frances, Ontario P9A 3M5

November 14, 1994

Valley Steel P.O. Box 550 Morris, Manitoba ROG 1K0

ATTENTION: Les, Gary, Ron, and Doug

Dear Sirs:

On behalf of Nicickousemenecaning First Nation and all its community members, I would like to extend our gratitude for the generous donation you have made to the Grand Opening of the Community Activity Centre. We do apologize for the mixup in the invoice and the time taken in responding to your donation.

We would also like to take this opportunity to commend your organization on the attention given by all members of your organization during all phases of this project. This attention is evident in a building many of our residents use and are proud of. In closing, we have enjoyed doing business with you, and have no qualms in recommending you to other organizations who are thinking of constructing an activity centre. Please feel free to release our names as satisfied customers.

Once again, our thanks.

Yours truly,

Ron Allen

Councillor - Economic Development Portfolio